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Town of Duxbury DUXBURY, MASS.
Conservation Commission

Executive Session Minutes of June 21, 2016

Mural Room, Duxbury Town Hall

Members Present: Chairman Corey Wisneski; Tom Gill; Dianne Hearn; Holly Morris
Members Absent: John Brawley; Sam Butcher; Robb D’Ambruoso
Staff Present: Joe Grady, Conservation Administrator; Susan Ossoff, Administrative Assistant

EXECUTIVE SESSION
Joe Grady explained that the Commission has been invited to a meeting with the Board of

Selectmen the following Monday.

Joe Grady offered an update on litigation on the McLaughlin pier. At this time the Bylaw issues
have been set aside and the focus is on the timeliness of the issuance of the denial of Orders of
Conditions. The Selectmen wish to discuss the status of the litigation with the Commission.

At 8:00, Tom Gill made a motion to adjourn the Executive Session. The motion was seconded

by Holly Morris. Roll call vote: Corey Wisneski, yes; Tom Gill, yes; Dianne Hearn, yes; Holly
Morris, yes.
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The mission of the Town of Duxbury is to deliver excellent services to the community in the most fiscally responsible and innovative
manner while endeavoring to broaden our sense of community and preserve the unique character of our town.



